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Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday thru Friday 

7:30AM  Immaculate Conception 

8:30AM  Holy Redeemer 

 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

Saturday 

4:00PM Immaculate Conception 

5:30PM Holy Redeemer  

Sunday 

7:30AM Immaculate Conception 

9:00AM Holy Redeemer 

10:30AM Immaculate Conception 

  

Weekly Collection  

September 6, 2020 

 

Weekly     $7,146.00 

E Giving          $2,554.27 

TOTAL            $9,700.27 

 

 

To sign up for E Giving……… Just 

go to our parish website 

www.corpuschristinepa.com, click 

on the green computer mouse 

icon.  That will take you to the my 

E offering page for our parish.  

Simply sign up and begin giving 

online today!  If you need help 

signing up, contact Lori at 570-654-

2753 or lkasisky1@epix.net. 

 

SUNDAY & DAILY MASS  

on our 

 WEBSITE 

corpuschristinepa.com 
 and  

 FACEBOOK  

www.facebook.com/ 

corpuschristiparishpa 

 

Mission Statement 
We as members of the Body of Christ, through our thoughts, words and 

deeds, celebrate the presence of God in all people.  As a community of 

believers, we answer Christ’s call to feed the hungry, clothe the naked, 

shelter the homeless  and love one another.  

 September 13, 2020 

 Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Corpus Christi Parish 

Religious Education Fall 2020 

This fall Religious Education in our parish will be different than in 

the past.  

●Children in grades K, 1, 3, 4, 5, 

6, and 7 will not be required to 

attend classes.  They will be giv-

en the opportunity to home 

school. 

●Virtual classes will be held for 

students in grade 8 who are pre-

paring to receive the Sacrament 

of Confirmation.  

●Children in grade 2 will have the opportunity to attend class or be 

homeschooled.      

●Early next week, letters will be mailed to all the families who had chil-

dren registered in our Religious Ed Program last year. 

●If you are new to the parish and have children of school age,  you must 

call the rectory at 570-654-2753 or e mail Joyce at jcecco-

ni50@gmail.com  to be placed on this mailing list.  

●At the end of this calendar year, the Religious Ed Team will  meet and 

devise a plan for the remainder of the 2021 school year.     

 

Drive -Up Mass  

Today, Saturday, Sept 12th  & next Satur-

day, Sept 19th, you can attend the 5:30PM 

Mass at Holy Redeemer while remaining in 

your car.   Just stay in your car and open the 

windows.  At the conclusion of Mass, you will 

be directed to receive Holy Communion un-

der the canopy by the front doors, without 

entering the church.   

 

 

Collection for the Holy Land This Weekend 

This year, because of the pandemic caused by the Corona virus, it was not 

possible to take up the Good Friday Collection for the Holy Land.  Therefore, 

Bishop Bambera has asked all parishes to take up this collection this week-

end, September 12-13.   If you are attending Mass, donations may be left in 

the basket in the vestibule of the churches marked “Holy Land Collection”  or 

you may mail or drop off your donation at the rectory.  Please specify your 

donation for the Holy Land.  Thank you, in advance for your donations.      

 

2020 “NO BAZAAR” Collection 

Please know, we genuinely appreciate your continued support and generosity 

to our parish.  Astonishingly, your  donations to our “No Bazaar” collection 

keep on coming.  This week we received $476.00 which brings our total for 

the “No Bazaar” Collection to  $44,350.00.  Thank you!! 

 

Anniversary Celebration 

Let us offer blessings and prayers for Mr & Mrs John 

Yakobitis, Sr. as they celebrate their Seventieth Wed-

ding Anniversary on September 16, 2020.  Helen re-

cently celebrated her ninety-third birthday and John is 

ninety-two years young.  John and Helen have been 

blessed with 6 children, 7 grandchildren and  3 great-

grandchildren.         



 Candles  

 September 13 thru 19, 2020 

Altar Candles 

Which will burn this week in loving memory of  Helen 

& Joe Wolyniec  are donated by Rosalie Cullagh & 

Family.   

 

Holy Family Candle 

Which will burn this week in loving memory of  Fred 

Melvin is donated by Karen Insalaco.     

 

Sanctuary Candle 

Which will burn this week in loving memory of   

Patricia Ann Pettinato is donated by her family.         

       

Sanctuary Candle @ HR 

Which will burn this week in loving memory of   

Leonard Cumbo  is donated by Pompein Delicati.   

 

We will continue to video the daily and 

weekend masses...please know all intentions 

for that day will be announced during the vid-

eo masses 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

September 14 thru 20,  2020 
 

Mon 7:30AM  Dante Bovani, Sr. 

        By  Gerri Marconi                                      

  8:30AM Ed & Kathy Shubert

             By Fran & Ray Franko 

 

Tues 7:30AM  Anthony & Pauline 

   Aufiero  

       By Jim & Joanne  

 8:30AM  Janet Kolmansperger 

        By M/M Sam Aritz 

 

Wed 7:30AM  Dec’d Membs of Lepore 

   Family  

        By Family 

 8:30AM  Daniel Smitka 

         By Family 

 

Thurs 7:30AM  Bob Kile, Sr. 

        By Patti Wiatrowski   

 8:30AM  Grace Alco 

        By Father Jim 

 

Fri 7:30AM  John Denisco 

       By Betty Ann & Mike Capizzi  

 8:30AM  Kay Thornton 

        By Peter & Mary Cwalina  

 

Sat 4:00PM  Josette Yakobitis 

        By M/M Frank Parra 

 5:30PM  Donnie Martin       

        By Fred & Rachel Spott 

Sun 7:30AM  Jennie & George Holby 

         By Family 

 9:00AM  Carl Kearney 

         By Patti Wiatrowski           

 10:30AM Dixon, Scripkunas & 

            MacMorran Families  

          By Marguerite Dixon 

    

 

 

NORWEX Parish Fundraiser  

Dry & Buff Car Cloth   

PROBLEM:  You’ve just washed 

your car and it looks great, very  

shiny and gleaming. But if you don’t 

dry it quickly, water spots and 

streaks can form fast, marring the 

look of your vehicle. 

 

SOLUTION:   Use the Dry and Buff 

Car Cloth to quickly get your car dry, with no spots or streaks. 

The plush microfiber is super absorbent to get your entire car, 

truck or van dry fast and streak-free using a single cloth. The 

specially woven cloth will not scratch and works well to spot-

buff and shine your ride to a gleaming finish. 

Additional items for the kitchen, bath, baby care and car care 

are also available.  Our parish has connected with Norwex as 

a fundraiser and we will receive 20% of all sales! 

To Order:   

Go to our website www.corpuschristinepa.com,   

Click on the Norwex link in the middle of the homepage, 

Click on the link to shop, place products in your cart & 

checkout. 

●●IMPORTANT:  To ensure our parish receives credit, 

click on “Add Party” and select Corpus Christi Church 

Party Three.  Total profit $221.40. 

For a catalog or if you do not have access to a computer 

and wish to order, just call Lori at the rectory 570-654-

2753.    

      Boy/Girl Scout Registration 

All boys and girls ages 5 thru 11 are 

welcome to sign up for Cub Scouts 

and kids ages 11 thru 18 are invited 

to sign up for Boy Scouts.  Registra-

tion for Cub Scouts will be held in 

Immaculate Conception School on 

Wednesday, September  16 from 

6:00PM to 7:00PM.     

Registration for Boy Scouts will be 

held in Immaculate Conception Church hall from 6 to 7PM 

on Wednesday, September 16.  For more information 

please call Rosalie Messina at 570-883-0584. 

 

Stephs Fall 5K  

Due to COVID-19 we 

will not be holding the 

9th annual Stephs Fall 

5K in person.  The pri-

mary funding for the 

memorial event will be 

a t-shirt drive featuring 

a fun design represent-

ing running/walking 

from anywhere.   

T-shirts orders can be 

placed directly with 

AxelRad Screen Print-

ing by going to https://stores.inksoft.com/stephs_fall_5k/shop/

home.  The online store will remain open until September 

19th (ship by October 2nd).  For an additional $30, along with 

the order of a shirt, you can have your name, business, or 

organization included on the back of the shirt with other do-

nors.  If you prefer, you may make a monetary donation or 

order a t-shirt  by making your check payable to Stephs 

Fall 5K and mailing it to: Mary Godri, 127 Crest St, Har-

ding, Pa. 18643.  Please include your size, men’s or wom-

en’s and your address.  For more information contact 

Mary at 570-388-2433.  Please know, all proceeds benefit 

the Colo-Rectal Cancer Alliance and provide a WA schol-

arship in Stephanie’s honor.   

https://stores.inksoft.com/stephs_fall_5k/shop/home
https://stores.inksoft.com/stephs_fall_5k/shop/home

